
From: Carrie <Carrie@danversindoorsports.com>

Subject: Re: Customer service follow up from October 20

Date: October 24, 2016 at 10:49:14 AM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Kim was awesome! If we have future events we will contact you and would  

love to have Kim back there if she is available.

Thanks again,

Carrie


